

DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF THE NAVY
(ENERGY, INSTALLATIONS, AND ENVIRONMENT)
1000 NAVY PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20350-1000

3 Mar 2023

Mr. William S. Personius, Captain USN (ret)
President
Naval Helicopter Association Historical Society, Inc.
P.O. Box 180578
Coronado, CA 92178-0578

Dear Mr. Personius:

Thank you for your offer of an SH-60F Seahawk Memorial Medal of Honor Memorial Static Display Helicopter in honor of CDR Clyde E. Lassen, USN (Ret) located Naval Air Station North Island. On behalf of the Department of the Navy (DON), it is my pleasure to acknowledge this generous offer.

Before the Commanding Officer, Naval Base Coronado may formally accept this gift, environmental site approval, pre-approval assessments, and maximum installation liability assessments are required by DON policy. Based on those assessments, the DON reserves the right to re-site or decline acceptance.

Please convey my personal appreciation and gratitude to the members of the Naval Helicopter Association Historical Society, Inc. for its support of this project, which will continue to enhance the military values of Naval Air Station North Island and strengthen the ties between the community and the United States Navy.

The Department's point of contact regarding this matter is Ms. Traci Hennessy, Real Estate Director, Office of the Assistant Secretary of the Navy (Energy, Installations, and Environment). You may reach her via phone at (703) 614-5848 or via e-mail at traci.s.hennessy.civ@us.navy.mil.

Sincerely,

Meredith Berger